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315 West 11th Street, Pueblo, Colorado 81003 

www.pueblod60.org 
 
February 9, 2024 
 
 
 
Board of Education  
School District No. 60  
Pueblo CO 81003 
  
Attention: Mr. Brian Cisneros, Dr. Kathy DeNiro, Judge Dennis Maes, Mrs. Susan Pannunzio, 
                      Mr. William Thiebaut, Jr.  
  
Dear Board Members: 
  
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will meet for a special school board meeting 
on February 13, 2024 at the Administrative Services Center, 315 W. 11th Street, Arapahoe 
Room. Please bring your calendars to the meeting.   To ensure transparency of the Board’s 
proceedings, members of the public who want to view the meeting can access the live feed at 
https://vimeo.com/event/4074522. 
 
6:30 pm – The Board of Education will meet with Dr. Mike Richie and Mr. Brian Ewert of Hazard, 
Young, Attea & Associates to engage in discussion and planning of the 2024 Superintendent 
Search process.  Further, the Board may establish the job search goals as recommended by 
Hazard, Young, Attea & Associates (HYA), approve the superintendent job description, and 
authorize HYA to post the position in various forums and to begin the applicant recruitment 
process. 
 
Sincerely,  
Geri Patrone 
Secretary of the Board  
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